
 

 

     HAVE YOUR SAY – DEADLINE 15 SEPTEMBER 

2025      
Protect Dickens Heath’s Village Identity – Vote on the 

Strategic Green Gap! 

Why it matters: 
SMBC is creating the new Local Plan for the next 15 years. 
This is our chance to protect green space and keep Dickens 
Heath and Tidbury Green as distinct villages. 

The Proposal: 

   Create a Strategic Green Gap — a set boundary to stop 
inappropriate development 

   Protect wildlife, open space, and village character 

   Prevent our villages merging into one urban sprawl 

What’s at risk: 
Without protection, major housing sites could be built — 
changing our area forever. 

How to vote: 
Scan the QR Code → Questionnaire takes 10–15 minutes to 
complete. Link: https://forms.gle/nVoie5yypw2R188g6  

 

https://forms.gle/nVoie5yypw2R188g6

